
 

Gatestone Elementary School 2020-2021 

 
Monday, June 14 Day 1 

Tuesday, June 15 Day 2 

Wednesday, June 16 Day 3 

6PM School Council Meeting 

Thursday, June 17 Day 4 

Friday, June 18 Day 5  

School Council Meeting – June 16 6:00PM MS Teams – The MS Teams link has been 
sent to our Council.  For parents interested in attending that did not receive the link, 
please e-mail gatestone@hwdsb.on.ca so we can send the appropriate information to 
join.  All Gatestone parents and caregivers are welcome! 

Schools remain closed for in-person learning. 

Upcoming Important Dates 

June 21: Virtual Graduation Ceremony will be shared at 5:00PM through School 
Messenger (Grade 8 Families). 

June 22: Graduation Celebration – Pick up Items/Pictures with Family.  Household 
contacts come at assigned time (See Graduation Information for Families) 

June 24,25,28-29: School will share process for return of Technology 

Gatestone Weekly Updates   

  

June 14 – June 18   

mailto:gatestone@hwdsb.on.ca


Report Cards 

Similar to the process in February, Term 2 Report Cards will be sent to parents via 
SchoolMessenger.   You will receive the following message below. You do not need to 
contact the school for passwords as it is your child’s birth date.  Please make sure to 
include the slashes. 

Sample Message: 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
Hamilton Wentworth District School Board has prepared a secure document for you.  
Due to Covid-19 you will be receiving an unsigned, electronic copy of the report card. A signed, 
official copy will be placed in the student's OSR which is kept at the school.  

This email contains a secure link to your student's report card. When you click the link, you will be 
prompted to enter in a password. The password will be your student's date of birth, and it must be 
entered using the format MM/DD/YYYY (including forward slashes /). Please note that the link will 
expire after 7 days and will no longer be accessible after this point. Once the link is opened you have 
the option to download a PDF copy and save it for your records. 

 

Report Cards will be sent home starting June 24th.  Please keep in mind the process may 
take a few days.  Students with an Individual Education Plan will receive their IEP 
through encrypted e-mail from our school resource support.  Please feel free to reach 
out to our main office should you have further questions.  

 


